
 

Days To Remember: 

July 4th– Office will be closed 

in Observance of Independence 

Day. 

July 4th– Independence Day! 

July 15th– Board Meeting to be 

held @ 4:00 p.m at 471-830  

Buffum Lane 

July 18th– Bills are due. To 

Avoid Late Fee’s Please make 

sure bills are paid on time! 

Jul 22nd– Late Fee’s will be  

Issued 

 

 

LEAVITT LAKE 

COMMUNITY 

SERVICES DISTRICT 
It is our mission to provide 

safe, high quality water and 

sewer services to  our 

community. 

Who We Are! 

Phone: 530-257-7977 

Email: c.base@leavittlakecsd.com 

Web: leavittlake.myruralwater.com 

Leavitt Lake CSD is an equal 

opportunity service provider and 

Leavitt Lake Community Services District  

About Us… 

At Leavitt Lake Community  

Services District, we are com-

mitted to providing safe, high 

quality water services to our 

community, while maintain-

ing a standard of excellence 

in customer service and envi-

ronmental conservation.  



July 16—July 20, 2025 

Hours 

Wednesday—Saturday  

Gates 11:00am—11:00pm 

Carnival 11:00pm—11:00pm 

Sunday 11:00am—10:00pm 

Admission 

Adults( Week long) $21.60 

Seniors (62+)(Week Long) $16.45 

Children (6-12)(Week long) $16.45 

Children (5 & under) Free 

Presale Daily Carnival Ride Pass* 

 $31.90 

Presale Season Carnival Ride Pass* 

 $104.00 

Board Meetings 

Our district has open public meetings 

every third Tuesday of the month. This is 

subject to change. They are held in office 

at 4:00 P.M. 

We encourage you to attend the meet-

ings and keep informed of what is hap-

pening in our community or share ideas 

with us that you feel may be a benefit 

for us. Our next board meeting will be 

held July 15th at 4:00 P.M. 

WE ACCEPT ONLINE PAYMENTS! 

Do you not have time to come in the 

office to drop off your payment? 

For your convenience we offer 3 

ways to pay now. We offer in office 

payments, drop box payments and 

also online payments. To set up 

auto pay or link your payment 

method, you will need to sign up for 

our portal  at: 

https://pay.waterbill.com/ 

It’s Fair Time! 

Please Clean up Around Your Home! 

 As many of you know, In the community 

we had a very catastrophic event happen 

on June 6th. We had a house fire in the 

district. This event was very unfortunate 

for the families involved and also very 

scary for our community. Please keep 

your weeds under control, debris picked 

up and be prepared always incase of an 

event such as this one!  


